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Friday 1 October 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 7 Welcome Mass 

I am delighted to invite you to our Year 7 Welcome Mass on Tuesday 12 October at 1.30pm.  This year our Welcome 

Mass coincides with the Feast of St Wilfrid and will be an extra special celebration for our Year 7 community. 

Mass will be followed by light refreshments provided by our wonderful catering team. 

There is limited seating and we therefore ask that only one parent / carer per child attends the Mass.  In order to 

ensure that we are able to Track and Trace during the event, we request that tickets are booked using the following 

link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/st-wilfrids-year-7-welcome-mass-tickets-183425910837 

Unfortunately, there is no parking on the school site and visitors will therefore need to arrive on foot please.  

Additionally, to ensure that we are Covid secure during this event we ask that parents and carers conduct lateral 

flow testing before coming into school and that face coverings are worn during the event. 

Save the date 

There will be an opportunity for all parents and carers of Year 7 students to meet with key staff on Tuesday 9 

November from 4.00-5.00pm.  We are hopeful that we will be able to welcome parents and carers into school on this 

evening, but we will need to respond to the Covid guidance at the time and will therefore share more detailed 

information about this event at a later date. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs D Ritchie 

Acting Head of School 
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